
Our Apprentice has passed!
Congratulations to our worthy apprentice, Joe Bassett, who has
passed  his  NVQ  apprenticeship  under  the  mentorship  of  a
previous apprentice of ours – Steve Whelan. Joe has been with
us since 2015 and has worked on various refurbishment projects
and  been  exposed  to  different  types  of  refurbishment
environments. We look forward to watching his progress within
our industry.
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